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Clearance of proposed acquisition by «OPAP SA» of sole control over the Greek and 

Cypriot activities regarding online games of «Kaizen Gaming International Ltd» 

 

The Hellenic Competition Commission (HCC) has cleared today, 01 March 2021, the proposed 

acquisition by OPAP SA of sole control over the Greek and Cypriot activities regarding online 

games of Kaizen Gaming International Ltd (ex GML Interactive Limited). 

Particularly, the HCC decided, according to article 8 par. 3 of L. 3959/11,that the notified 

transaction, which appertains to article 6, par. 1 of L. 3959/11, does not raise serious doubts as to 

its compatibility with merger control rules in the relevant markets concerned by the 

concentration. 
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